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The Town of Bermuda Run began the process of updating the Comprehensive
Plan in February of 2022. The Comprehensive Plan, which was last updated in
2017, sets goals and provides strategies for the character and identity of the
town, economic development, land use, infrastructure, and public services.

From March 20 through May 1, 585 people participated in the online survey,
and on May 25, approximatley 65 people attended the public input meeting
held at the WinMock Granary.

The Planning Board reviewed the background research, survey, public input,
and the results of a Town Council / Planning Board visioning workshop to
guide the development of the draft Plan. 

The Planning Board recommended the draft Plan to Town Council in January
2023. The Town Council has reviewed the draft Plan, which is available for
review by clicking here. Public comment period on the linked website will be
accepted during the next 30 days.

Hard copies of the DRAFT Comprehensive Plan are available at Town Hall for
review.

A public hearing to adopt the update to the Comprehensive Plan is scheduled
for the April 11, 2023 Town Council Meeting.

https://www.townofbr.com
https://www.plan4br.com
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